CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Council,

I am writing to object to the proposed garbage tip in Lidcombe.

It is unreasonable to consider putting the tip in Lidcombe with its current situation. People have lived in this area for a long time and some young families are moving into the area.

I have been living in this area for over 30 years and it will degrade the area and a lot of other issues coming with having the tip.

I don't think anyone would be happy to live next to the tip if they have a choice, so why not be considerate towards the people who are living here at the moment.

Australia has plenty of land so why Lidcombe?

Regards,

Disclaimer

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this unintentionally, please contact the sender and delete the material from all computers. Cumberland City Council does not warrant the material contained in this message is free from Computer virus or defect. Loss or damage incurred in use is not the responsibility of Cumberland City Council. Cumberland City Council respects your privacy and is committed to protecting it. To view our Privacy Policy please visit www.cumberland.nsw.gov.au